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December 29, 2020
High Plains Ponderosa Dairy
2042 V Road
Plains, KS 67896

Re: Unacceptable Application

Dear Whom it may concern

Returned herewith is your Application for Permit to Appropriate Water for Beneficial Use received by the Division of Water 
Resources on December 7, 2020 with Check No. 60533 in the amount of $200.  This application is not acceptable for filing 
in its present form.

Effective July 1, 2009, K.S.A. 82a-709 requires all applicants for new appropriation rights for the beneficial use of water in 
the State of Kansas to provide evidence of legal access to or control of the point of diversion from the landowner or the 
landowner’s authorized representative.  Applicants may provide a copy of a recorded deed, lease, easement or other 
document with the application. In lieu of providing this documentary evidence, you may sign Paragraph No. 10 of the 
original permit application (where indicated), which constitutes a sworn statement.

Upon return of the acceptable application with required original signatures and information, it will be assigned a priority 
based upon the date and time it is received in the office of the Chief Engineer.  If you have any questions, please contact me 
at Brandon.M.Milner@ks.gov or our main line at 785-564-6640.

Sincerely,

Brandon Milner
Environmental Scientist
Water Appropriation Program
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